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Dear Parent(s) or Guardian(s), 

The safety and welfare of our students and staff are our highest priority at Trinity 
Lutheran School. At 9:45am on Thursday, October 19, 2017, Trinity Lutheran School 
will conduct a school wide lockdown drill. We practice safety drills throughout the 
year to help our staff and students know what to do in an emergency. 

Our school has worked closely with local authorities to correctly develop and 
implement safety procedures. The goals of drills throughout the school year are to 
improve our ability to protect students, save lives, and reduce injuries. These 
practice drills allow us to evaluate our emergency operation plans and improve our 
response skills. 

We feel reassured that our safety plans can be implemented effectively by our staff. 

Please talk with your child, if you deem it appropriate, about the drill. Our goal, 
while practicing important safety procedures, is to be sure all students feel safe. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to call 
us. 

  

In His Service, 

Ms. Tammy Mazza 
Principal 
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- Today we  kickoff  the PTFA Cookie Dough Fundraiser.  Fundraising packets are going home today.  Please consider 

asking friends and family members to support this great cause.   

- This year, we are keeping our partnership with Long Island Cares as our school-wide charity.  We will be kicking off our 

2017-2018 year of “giving back” with a request for assisting in the nationwide relief effort for the victims of the 

devastating hurricane that struck Puerto Rico.  Trinity will be collecting cases of water that will be passed along to Long 

Island Cares to be distributed to the residents of Puerto Rico from October 2, 2017 – November 3, 2017.  Please consider 

dropping off a case of water here at the school during this time period to show your support for these natural disaster 

victims. 

- Save the Date – Join us on Thursday, November 2, 2017 for Trinity Lutheran Church and School’s Fall Festival of 

Fashion at Domenico’s Restaurant in Levittown.  This evening of dinner, fun and fashion will kick off our “Honor-

Serve-Provide” Capital Campaign.  Tickets are $45 per person or $400 for a table of ten.  The flyer is attached .   

- Pizza Fridays are back.  The PTFA is looking for volunteers to help serve pizza.  If you can help out, please email 

ptfapresident@trinityli.org. Pizza is prepaid each week.  Green envelopes will be going home on Mondays and are due 

back to school by Thursday, at noon.     

- If there is a change in your child’s dismissal from school, please notify the school office before 2:30pm so that we can 

make sure your child is going in the right direction. 

- If  your child is going to be out of school, please call the attendance line at 931-2211, option 8.  You must also supply an 

absence note upon your child’s return to school.  

- We are still looking to make improvements to our cafeteria.  If you would like to make a donation, feel free to send it to 

the school office labeled “Cafeteria Improvements.” 

- Trinity Lutheran has a Facebook page.  Please check us out and give us a”like.” 

 

Upcoming Activities 
 
Monday, October 16 

3-5pm  7/8 Football Practice 
3:20-4:20pm ECC Soccer Shots 
4-5:30pm 7/8 Girls Volleyball Game AWAY @ St. Mary’s, 1340 Northern Blvd, Manhasset  
 
Tuesday, October 17 

3-5pm  7/8 Football Practice 
7:00pm  ECC Parent Night 
 
Wednesday, October 18 

3-5pm  7/8 Football Practice 
 4-5pm  7/8 Volleyball Game  @HOME 

 
Thursday, October 19 

3:45-5:15pm 7/8 Football Practice 
3:30-4:30pm Sounds of Praise Choir  
 
Friday, October 20 

NO SCHOOL – LSA TEACHER CONFERENCE 


